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STAFF REQUEST FOR EXTENSION TO FILE RECOMMENDATION 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and states: 

1. On January 28, 2008, dPi Teleconnect, LLC, filed an application seeking a designation as 

an eligible telecommunications carrier for the purpose or receiving federal universal service support 

under Section 214 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. 

2. Staff propounded six data requests to dPi on April 22, 2008.  dPi’s data request responses 

were due on May 12, 2008.  Counsel for dPi suggests that he would be able to provide the information 

requested by Staff by near the end of May, 2008. 

3. Staff’s recommendation in this case is due May 19, 2008.  Because dPi has not provided 

the information requested Staff is unable to provide a recommendation at this time. 

4. Because of counsel’s assurances that dPi will provide the requested information, Staff 

requests a 30 day extension to complete its recommendation in this case. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff requests that the Commission extend the time for Staff’s recommendation 

to June 16, 2008. 

 

 

 

 



Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ Steven C. Reed____   
       Steven C. Reed #40616 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-3015 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       steven.reed@psc.mo.gov 
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